
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

                                                             
16 March 2020 

                                                                   

To Parents/Carers                                                

  

RE The Big Pedal 2020 

  

www.bigpedal.org.uk 

  

  

This year we are going to be taking part in the ‘Big Pedal’ from 

Wednesday 22nd April to Tuesday 5th May. All you need to do is cycle, 

walk, scoot or wheelchair it to school every day. We would like as many 

pupils, parents and staff to get involved as possible. Teachers will be 

keeping a daily record of how many children have taken part in the 

challenge and who has taken part in the challenge.  

  

For the children that take part in the challenge everyday they will be 

entered into a raffle to win a prize when the challenge is completed. 

Schools will also be entered into daily prize draws. There will also be daily 

prize draws for rewards including equipment and accessories if over 15% 

of your school community cycle, walk or scoot on that day of the 

challenge. 

We hope you enjoy taking part in the challenge. 

 Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Brown 

F2 Teacher and Healthy Learning Healthy Lives Lead 
  

 

http://www.bigpedal.org.uk/


 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 


